
 
 
Consul-General KOBAYASHI Toshiaki made a courtesy visit to 

Mayaor Bill Quenga of Yona on Tuesday, July 14th.  
As the Liberation Day is approaching, Consul-General 

KOBAYASHI took this opportunity to convey his message to 
Mayor Quenga, that he expresses his deepest respect for all the 
people who perished 76 years ago and wishes for even deeper 
Japan-Guam friendship. 
 

 
CG KOBAYASHI, second from the left, Mayor Quenga, center, and Mayor’s office staff members 


